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PARKING SUSPENSIONS
NOTIFICATION

14 parking spaces will be suspended for the duration of the project highlighted
in green  
26 Parking spaces will be suspended Tuesdays and Thursdays from 09:00-
18:00 for duration of project

For the development of the new Highgate Newtown Community Centre, all
restrictions/suspensions will be live from 28/05/21;

Going live from 28/05/21 
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Temporary widening works by the site exit on Croftdown Road
to allow construction vehicles to safely exit from site
Removal of white lining to parking bays highlighted in green
Removal of white lining to parking bays highlighted in red and
replaced with yellow road linings. New posts and signage will
also be erected to notify motorists of the new parking
restrictions for these spaces 
Removal of the tree and street furniture at the junction of
Bertram Street and Chester Road

Planned works include;

Planned works to be undertaken for parking
suspensions

If you have any questions
about the works due to
commence on 28/05/21,
please feel free to contact
the project helpline on
01483 717 321 or
Camden@farrans.com

Contact us:

Construction vehicle movements will be
restricted between the hours of 08:30 and
09:30 and 15:00 to 16:00 on weekdays during
term time due to Brookfield Primary School on
Croftdown Road. 

Other restrictions 


